
Please join us in making a difference together 

Northern Health is looking for a community member to join the Medicine 
quality and risk management committee that helps with reviewing processes 
and systems to oversee safe, effective health care with a person-centred
care focus.  This means placing patients at the centre of everything we do. 

Are you interested in providing a consumer perspective to improve the 
patient experience and safety in the organisation?

Our staff will support you to join monthly meetings online and participate 
from the comfort of your own home. 

Your experience of receiving health care as a patient or carer is essential. 
Your ability to share ideas, listen, and be objective will be valued.  

Support and training will be provided.
Medical knowledge is not required.  

To apply, contact: Sherrilyn Ballard, Consumer Participation Coordinator
Phone: 9495 3313

Email: consumerparticipation@nh.org.au

To find out how you can get involved, please visit: 
www.nh.org.au/support-us/consumer-community-participation

http://www.nh.org.au/support-us/consumer-community-participation

